
Pro Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Elizabeth Deane 
from Australian National University Visited 

NTNU 
On June 16, Pro Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Elizabeth Deane from 
Australian National University Visited NTNU and was received  
by Vice President Cheng, representatives from Office of Int’l 
Affairs, Office of Student Affairs, Graduate Institute of 
Teaching Chinese as a Foreign/Second Language and Director of 
Mandarin Training Center exchanging educational opinions. 
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